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April 22 - 26th

1 pm Family Teams
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2:45 pm

Grad freezie sale for $1

Thursday, April 25th

12 pm Written Learning
Update #2 on MyEdBC

6:30 pm PAC meeting
Join us in the library
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School Photo Day
April 26th
Class and

Panorama photos

o
Upcoming Events

May 9th
Zone 1 Track & Field Meet
at Minoru Park

May 17th
Professional Day

May 20th
Victoria Day Holiday

May 22nd
1to 2 pminthe gym

Welcome to Kindergarten

June 7th
Fun Day
Dismissal at 1:45 pm % |

June 14th
Grade 7s to Playland / g,




The Learning Update (Report Card) for Term 2 will be published in MyEdBC on Thursday, April 25th after
12 pm. You will need to log into your Parent Account to access the learning update. Published
Learning Updates will be open for viewing until May 31, 2024.

Access the Parent Portal at: https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do

If you have issues with access, please contact the Parent Portal Support Team by sending an
email to MyEdParentPortal@sd38.bc.ca. In the subject line please put Parent Portal, and in the
message include the following: School Name, Login ID, Student name, Parent/Guardian name
and a brief description of the account issue.

In addition, each student completed the required self-assessment of their Core Competencies. This
self-assessment is posted in their student e-portfolio or sent home as a hard copy for you to view.

Some students may also be sent home additional ELL and/or Resource report.

It has been another great term of learning, and we look forward to continued growth in the last Term 3.




From Diefenbaker PAC

Ciefenbaker PAC Flower Basket
Order Forms sent h_Ome 12" baskets
Crder Ceadline: April 29th $25 each




French Festival
and Concours 2024

Féliciations and congratulations
to Joecy, Ameya and Lily
who represented Diefenbaker at
this year’s competition.
Great job by all of you!

Ameya won the Grade 6 LFI category
and will represent Richmond School District
at the BC Provicial Concours
on May 4th at SFU. Bravo!




& Reminders

Student illness

If your child is ill with fever, cough, runny nose or is

throwing up, please keep them at home for at least

24 hours and until symptom free before going back

to school. Thank you for your support in keeping our
school community safe and healthy for everyone.

Staff Parking
Staff parking is for staff only. Also, please do not
park on the road leading to the staff parking lot.
Parents and caregivers are asked to park in the drop
off area. If the area is full, then please park on the
neighbourhood streets. Thank you for keeping the
parking lot area safe for everyone.



Earth Day Family Teams

Students will be working in their family teams
in the afternoon on Monday April 22nd.

They will be taking care of our gardens and
creating posters about taking care of spaces at
our school.




